ALFRED R. GLANCY, JR.
SUITE 1300
ONE WOODWARD AVENUE
DETROIT 26, MICHIGAN

The Honorable Jerome Cavanagh Mayor of the City of Detroit City-County Building Detroit, Michigan

Dear Mr. Mayor:

We have all been hearing and reading a good deal about a proposed Civilian Review Board having the power to review certain operations of the Police Department. I can think of nothing that would do more to undermine one of the finest Police Departments in the United States than the appointment of such a civilian group.

This is just a note to support you in your stand on this matter, and to express my personal confidence in your leadership and that of Ray Girardin, Police Commissioner.

Sincerely,

Alfred R. Glancy, Jr.

January 12, 1965

ARGb

